

Nr. 3, March 2020 | Distributor: The Fanö board | www.fano.se | styrelsen@fano.se A janitor is available on Fridays at 7.00–8.00 am on Sorögatan 45, entrance from Ärvingegången Telephone 08-751 58 79

Sorögatan 29

The work with restoring the stairwell is continuing. The rebuilding of the elevator shaft has begun which is a big part before anyone can start moving in.

The board are continuously meeting with insurance companies and contractors to follow up the work. We have a good relation with our own insurance company, Protector and they are very satisfied with how we have handled this whole situation.

Tire change

There have been a lack of snow during this winter and the time for swapping tires are closing in. With the Easter in the middle of April the dates after the holidays for swapping would occur after the last day for when you are requirde to have changed tires, therefore we get these dates.

You can always book a time slot outside these four occasions for 200 kr. If you want a spot for your tires, book a time slot or just have questions, send an email to dack@fano.se

- Thursday 26st March, 18-20
- Sunday 29th March, 10-12
- Thursday 2nd April, 18-20
- Sunday 5th April, 10-12

Wait for the garage door

When you are exiting the garage you are responsible for not letting anyone unauthorized in. Wait until the door has closed before driving away and we will minimize the risk of anyone not authorized entering the garage. This will lower the risk for break-ins and vandalism.

Cleaning day

On Sunday the 10th of May we will have our cleaning day. More information will come.

Annual meeting

The 28th of May at 18:30 it's the annual meeting in the dining hall of Kvarnbacka school.

In our by-laws it said that the last day for motions to the annual meeting is the 28th of February. With all that has been going on in regards to Sorögatan 29 we missed to remind you of this date in the last Fanö news and we are unfortunately not allowed to prolong the time for motions either. We are sorry for this mistake.

If you have questions you want to bring up you are most welcome to do so on the premeeting (see below).

Pre-meeting

The annual meeting is our highest decision-making body and there is a number of items we are required to go through. To shorten this already long meeting we have an occasion before where you can ask question to the board and bring stuff up for discussion.

This will happen after the cleaning day on the 10^h of May at 14:00 in the board room. We will remind you later on.

Engage in the association!

The nominating committee is constantly on the look for dedicated people who are willing to contribute to Fanö with their knowledge and skills. If you are interested in working as a Fanö board member? Or perhaps helping out in the nominating committee? The leisure committee? Then you are most welcome to contact us at: valberedning@fano.se